
Battle of the Scarecrows Competition 

This competition is open to anyone who lives in the pink area in the map below; however, primary schools have also 

been asked to make an entry, so even if you don’t live in NE40, we still need your design ideas! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your challenge for this week is to design a scarecrow, either for your own garden, or for the front of the school (possibly 

to sit on the Emmaville Primary School sign) or both!  The idea is for people to display something that will lift everyone’s 

spirits and make us smile.  There will be a prize for the design that is chosen to be made into the school scarecrow. 

Next week, you can have a go at making and displaying your scarecrow, but please remember to ask an adult to contact 

the number on the poster to register your entry.  

Here are a few examples of scarecrows that might inspire you. 

      

 
 


